
Township of Oro-Medonte

NOTICE OF CLOSURE
Culvert C27 Replacement

Contract No.:  OCS RFT24-001

The Township of Oro-Medonte hereby notifies and advises all local residents and affected 
parties of the scheduled Oro-Medonte Culvert C27 Replacement and subsequent Closure of 
Dunns Line between Highway 12 and Foxmead Road, in the Township of Oro-Medonte and 
County of Simcoe.

Oro-Medonte Culvert C27 is located on Dunns Line, approximately 0.63 km North of Highway 
12.  This section of Dunns Line will be:

Closed for Culvert Replacement, beginning July 8, 2024,

for a period of approximately:

Eight (8) weeks

Local access will be maintained throughout the duration of the Culvert Replacement Works, via 
Foxmead Road, Anderson Line, and Highway 12.

Please ensure your garbage and recycling bins are clearly labelled with your address and 
placed at the end of your driveway by 7:00 a.m. on collection day.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause local residents for the duration of the 
Culvert Replacement Works. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Contract Administrator
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited
Mr. Jeremy Cober
Contract Administrator
128 Wellington St. W
Barrie ON  L4N 8J6
Telephone: 705-797-4272
Email: jeremy.cober@rjburnside.com

Owner
Township of Oro-Medonte
Mr. Justin Metras, Manager, Infrastructure 
and Capital Projects
148 Line 7 South
Oro-Medonte ON  L0L 2E0
Telephone: 705-487-2171
Email: jmetras@oro-medonte.ca
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